
 

The Gulf View 

BOARD MEETING 
FEBRUARY 20, 2019 
 Wednesday 2 PM   
Jacaranda Library 

4143 Woodmere Park Blvd, Venice, FL 34293 

 
FEBRUARY 2019 

Thought for the Month 

2018 Board of Directors 

President Duane Pilarowski  492-9455 
V. President Lynn Kilar      1- 732-814-4102 
Secretary Bonnie McGuigan 375-8597 
Treasurer Angela Theriault  497-6761 
 

Directors  Rich Delco   493-5266 
      Ed Kowalski  493-5584 
      Jim Gillespie     1- 865-250-1731 
Architectural Review      Rich Delco  493-5266 
Security Patrol            Tina Glover   1-617-899-5149 
Street Capt. Coordinator  John Canon  496-7903 

 President’s Message - President Duane Pilarowski 
It was good to see so many residents present at the January Board Meeting.  Several residents had questions regard-
ing business decisions & transactions. These monthly board meetings are the perfect opportunity to become informed 
about your HOA. Get acquainted with the officers, learn about the business your HOA is conducting and make any 
inquiries you have about the community.  Hope to see you at the next board meeting, February 20th at the Jacaranda 
Library, 2 PM. 

Our appreciation to Gary Donnelly of  
Westcoast Printing for an expedient, conscien-
tious, and discounted printing of our newsletter. 

 Happy Birthday February Babies 
        5– David Gibbons 
       6 - Debbie Wilder 

         11 - Angela Theriault 
  22 -  Eric Martell 
24-  Kathy Mille 

   25– Vickie O’Nan   
 

 

Our compliance committee is happy to report that the 
new policies initiated for 2019 are working well. The 
Board & Committee are happy to thank  residents for 
their efforts in complying with the Regulations. EVE-
RY resident should have a copy of the C & R’s and 
familiarize themselves with them all.  If you have any 
questions or need a copy of the Covenants and Re-
strictions, call Brian Rivenbark at Sunstate Manage-
ment 941-870-3375.  GVE is one of the “preferred 
communities” in the South Sarasota area. A vote of 
thanks to all our residents that put so much into keep-
ing it that way. 

Welcome to the Neighborhood  
 

5815 McKinley - clsg. 1.15.19 
Names not available 
 
1320 Washington – clsg 1.28.19 
Names not available 
 
5872 Garfield Rd -clsd. 12.28.18- 
Tomas Czarny 
 
5886 Harrison Rd – clsd. 12.20.18- 
August & Catherine Berlingieri 
 
5872 Buchanan Rd – clsd. 12.21.18- 
Larry & Suyapa Miller 
 
5882 Harrison-clsd. 12.21.18- 
Joseph Speer & Rebecca Gaines 

Geri Boone, Editor 
gvenews@yahoo.com 

941-493-8762 

IT’S WHAT YOU DO  
AFTER YOU’VE 
Lost EVERYTHING,  
THAT DEFINES 
Who YOU ARE. 

Thank you Alan Wrather 
for your support & assis-
tance with the newsletter. 
You are an inspiration to 
other residents to volunteer 
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John Canon, our Director of Street Captains is 
asking for a volunteer to replace Corrine Holck 
as Street Captain for Tyler Rd.  Corrine and her 
husband have become snow birds requiring more 
time away from GVE.  Corrine has served for 
many years and deserves a big Thank You for her 
service.  She will finish in April. 
 
Primarily, a Street Captain delivers the GVE 
newsletter to all residents on their street and pro-
vides guidance and information assistance for 
those neighbors on their street with questions.  
 
 Hard copies of our newsletters are delivered by 
Street Captains October through May when all 
residents are present. 
 
Interested volunteers please contact John  at 941-

496-7903 or at canon.john3@gmail.com  

Additionally, John has used his many talents to 

craft a newsletter distribution box that is locat-
ed next to the book nook by the lake. From June 

through September, when our newsletters are 

only sent via E-mail and not delivered to each 
home, those that do not have a computer can pick 

up a copy of the newsletter the 1st of every 

month from the newsletter box. Thank you John. 

GVE Street Captains  
Street Street Captain Address 

 

Adams Rd Marge Stirling 5837 Adams 

Buchanan Rd Marie Buchanan 5880 Buchanan 
Cleveland Rd  John Canon 5872 Cleveland 

Garfield Rd Diann Crossman 5823 Garfield 

Harrison Rd Bonnie McGuigan 5841 Harrison 
Jackson Ln Mary King 5862 Jackson 
Jefferson Rd Alan Wrather 5873 Jefferson 
Lincoln Rd Sue Myers 5899 Lincoln 
Madison Rd Linda Sussman 5891 Madison 
McKinley Rd Lyn McConnell 5848 McKinley 

Monroe Rd Rosemary Reisse 5857 Monroe 
Roosevelt Dr Karen Mann 1342 Roosevelt 

(1300 thru 1396)   

Roosevelt Dr Char Edwards 1464 Roosevelt 

(1401 thru 1482) Diane Jerome 5807 McKinley 
Roosevelt Dr   

(1486 thru 1517) Judy Sasse 5871 Taylor 
Tyler Rd Corrine Holck 5847 Tyler 

Washington Dr Beth Delp 1362 Washington 
Wilson Rd Dave Kilar 5888 Wilson 

Reach out to your street captain and let them 
know how much you appreciate their volunteer-
ism.  This is a busy job and they are the greatest 
to volunteer for such an important and necessary 
task. Please let them know how important their 
volunteering is to us. Also most importantly, John  
& Marie Canon for the many many hours of hard 
work they contribute to organizing and overseeing 
the street captains. This important position is what 
keeps all of our residents knowledgeable and in-
volved in our great neighborhood. Communication 
is what keeps us on top of the list of best places to 
live. 
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Gulf View Men’s Lunch 
1st & 3rd Wednesday 
No reservation is required. 
I-HOP – 4639 Tamiami Trail S. 
call Doc Albers for details at 314-795-8842. 
 
Morning Mixer (coffee & sweets)
Watch for further details 
 
Feb 7 - 11:30 am - Ladies Lunch 
Valenti’s 
Nancy Burnham 207-332-3164 
 
Feb 9  ANNUAL COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE  

9 AM until 3 PM 
Participating households $2.00 fee for ads  
collected the day of the sale. Left overs after the sale 
will be taken back into storage until trash day.  Bonnie 
McGuigan, Chairman  375-8597 

Community Dinner 
Feb  28 - Waterfrontoo - 5:00pm 
Must have order in by 5:30 to get Sunset Specials 
Nancy Burnham 207-332-3164 
 
March 7 - 12:00 Noon - Ladies Lunch  
Old World Restaurant North Port 
Angela Theriault 203-528-6965 
 
March 28 - 6:00pm - Community Dinner  
La Stanza’s Englewood 
Angela Theriault 293-528-6965 
 

April 4 - 12:00 Noon - Ladies Lunch  
Perkins Private Room 
1331 South 41 Bypass in Venice, FL  
Geri Boone 941-493-8762 
 

 

If you have not already updated your 
information, and want to be included 
in GVE information and activities, 
please update your information by 
sending your current email address to 
Geri Boone  gvenews@yahoo.com or 
941-493-8762 

Message from Treasurer Angela Theriault  
 

Volunteers needed to Hostess 
 

Lunches 
    May 2nd 
    June 6th 

Dinners 
    May 30th 
    June 27th 
Some volunteers have agreed to host both 
lunch and dinner in the same month, but it is 
NOT REQUIRED.  
Many find it easier to volunteer once a year. 
As a hostess, all that is required is to select 
a restaurant, call and set up the date (lunch 
is the first Thursday of the month) (dinner is 
the last Thursday of the month) and you 
then call the restaurant with the number of 
reservations the day before the event. 
These get togethers are such a great way to 
stay in touch. Please volunteer so this en-
joyable function can be continued and we do 
not have to cancel for lack of a volunteer. 
Call Angela Theriault  293-528-6965 for 
more information 

From a resident on  Buchanan: It would 
be nice to have more informal get togeth-
ers.  I go to the community lunches and 
dinners but really don’t get to know many 
of my neighbors on my street. Since the 
picnic got cancelled and it is usually held 
while many snowbirds have not arrived 
yet, could we have a Saturday or Sunday 
pot luck at a close by park instead of the 
beach? Everyone bring there own, if not 
too much trouble, the HOA could supply 
coffee, ice tea and paper products. 
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Vice President’s Message - Vice President Lynn Kilar 

It is so nice to see so many residents out walking in our community, along our lake enjoying our 
newly installed fountains, enjoying all the birds and scenery. Meeting neighbors and taking ad-
vantage of our beautiful weather. It’s great to live in GVE. 

Community Dinner -  a great time with 25 residents at Mama Leones. Thanks Linda Urosev for host-
essing and the great pics! Thank you Angela for your great organization maintaining the book. 


